
February was a month full of activities! Please see below and to see what we've been up to!
This is a good way to strike up some conversation with your child(ren). Go through this newsletter 

together and ask them about the different things happening in the photos.

Some of our primary 
classes celebrated our 
100th day of school.

We got cozy, reduced our school temperature by 1 degree 
Celsius and raised awareness about climate change and 

energy conservation.

Lunar New Year! Some classes learned 
about this special celebration and did 
some artwork to go along with it!

We wore pink to show that we don’t 
stand for bullying.



Shrove Tuesday, Ash Wednesday and Lenten Promises

Staff and Catholic School Council made over 1000 pancakes 
for our school. Our Gr. 8 students served everyone.

Intermediate division 
Lenten promises.

Our Ash Wednesday Liturgy was lead by Mrs. 
Torres and Mrs. Luciani’s classes.



Look at what we’ve learned this past month…



at Bessette!
Do you recognize the work that your class 

contributed?



Black History Month 
Displays Continued…



March Break
(No School)

March 11 - 15

Food Days:
Tuesday - Pizza

Wednesday - Subs
Thursday - Beef Patties
Friday - Snack Shack, 

BBQ Chicken (every other 
Friday)

Are you moving?
We ask any families 

who will be moving out 
of the area for the 

2024-2025 school year 
to please notify the 

office in writing. 

Look for our weekly 
updates in your email, 

every Sunday.

Other Happenings…

Wearing our traditional clothing and representing our 
many cultures.

Gr. 7 ROM Trip!

Collecting for St. Patrick’s 
Church.

Look at all the 
batteries we 
collected in the 
Fall!  →  →  →  →
Unfortunately, we 
didn’t win but we 
did help the 
environment!


